Dear [Branch Manager or CEO]:

I hope you are well.
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we are participating in the Interfaith Bank Boycott campaign to increase pressure for reducing funding for ICE and DHS. They continue to separate families and increase deportations. Because your bank funds and profits from private prisons such as CoreCivic and Geo,[footnoteRef:1] you participate in enabling the detention system of immigrants. Your bank also makes significant contributions to key politicians who too often make unjust immigration detention policy, which enables your bank to increase profits. [1:  The people who are held at immigration detention facilities include long-time residents of our local communities.  Many are the primary breadwinners or caregivers for their families.  Their detention splits apart families and removes laborers and consumers from the local economy. We have witnessed the neglect and abuse that result from the conflicting interests of caring for human beings in custody and providing returns to investors. Conditions in these facilities are shockingly inhumane. Unsanitary and unsafe conditions including lack of access to medical treatment, substandard food, and physical and verbal abuse from staff and guards are pervasive. We urge you to divest from private prisons.
] 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thus, we have closed our account and removed our funds from your bank. Our organization can no longer, in good conscience, bank with _______________. [if you haven’t moved money, say that you are endorsing the boycott and encouraging others to move their money. If you have shares/investments in the bank, you can also say that you are considering divesting.] We are willing to reconsider our action if you will raise your voice in a public statement, to your Congresspersons, and to President Trump calling for the reduction of funding for ICE and DHS. 
We look forward to working with you on this urgent injustice and so everyone can get their needs met. 

Sincerely,


